
MVSUA General Membership Minutes 
May 5th 2019 

3pm Western View Center 
 
President: 
 
Welcomed and discussed agendas and expectations of please stop having more than one conversation 
at a time this year.  
 
Treasurers Report: 
 
$1,421.53 in General Checking 
$26,492.34 in Payroll 
$10,484.96 in Savings 
 
Checks will be distributed at the next meeting. Dues ($20) and an ICA are due upon receiving a check.  
 
Commissioners Report: 
 
North Salem has scheduled games at Wallace and has requested Mid-Valley umpires work them as the 
home vs. away designation changed due to flooding 
 
State umpire of the year needs to be sent in by May 23rd 
 
Sportsmanship nominees can be sent in via the OSAA website 
 
Schedule thru May 18th once post season assignment are sent out Keet will assign as soon as possible so 
playoff umpires need to make sure their availability is up to date. 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
Championship umpire this is Edward Trudell 
 
All umpires are reminded that evaluations are needed to be submitted in order to do playoff games. 
They will need to complete 3 varsity and 2 JV games.  
 
Banquet/BBQ will be June 8th at 3pm at Avery Park in Corvallis 
 
New Business: 
 
Election committee if you want to be on next year’s board please let Ralph or Jim know. The vote is on 
the 19th of May 
 
Current nominations: 
 
Treasurer: Jerry Couzin 
 



Trainer: Adam McAloney and Ralph Gotta 
 
President: Edward Trudell 
 
OCEP went well 3 members attended it focused a lot on 3 person mechanics 
 
Lonnie expressed concerned about new rookie umpires not getting quality training in break out sessions 
like we used to do in the past. 
 
Training 
 
3 Person Mechanics 
 
Game Situations 
 
 
Meeting Ended 4:25pm 


